
 
   
Dominic Raab MP contact: Bruce McDonald 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A0AA 

direct line: 01372 474380 
e-mail: bmcdonald@elmbridge.gov.uk    
my ref:  
your ref:  

   
  14 February 2024 

 
  
 
 
Dear Mr Raab 
 
I write in response to your further letter on this subject received by email on Friday 
evening. 
 
Can I please refer you to the answers already given and the statement issued on the 
Council’s website as below https://www.elmbridge.gov.uk/news/2024/community-services-
available-across-elmbridge-centres-community 
 
The portfolio holder and I remain willing to meet you to discuss these matters if you 
would find it helpful. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Cllr Bruce McDonald  
Leader, Elmbridge Borough Council 
 
Copy:  Cllr Gill Coates 
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